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From: Mike Armstrong -
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To: DPD

Subject: Local Plan Review Options Consultation

QUEEN ELIZABETH’S EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION

The Armstrong Room, 5 Parr House, Lennard Road
Crediton, Devon, EX17 2AP

Telephone:

FLANNING

rocal Plan Review Consultation
Forward Planning

Mid Devon District Council
Phoenix House

Phoenix Lane

TIVERTON

Devon

EX16 6PP 19 February 2014

TIVERTON
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Dear Sirs

SHLAA Ref Crediton 6 AIDPD Ref AL/CRE/MD
Re Exhibition Road Sportsfield, Crediton

. am writing in support of using the above land for housing.

The QE Academy Trust no longer has any use for this land as playing fields, and has decided that it does not wish to
use it as a site for a new school.

This level site would be well-suited for housing purposes. The only users of the land at present are Crediton Rugby
Football Club on a short term let basis, and we understand that they wish to re-locate and develop their own adjoining
site.

The sale of this land for housing would allow us to continue to give more generous support to the local children
attending the Academy.

Yours sincerely

M W Armstrong
Clerk to the Trustees




